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JANUARY-FEBRUARY 2024 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
Hopefully you and yours have enjoyed a 

wonderful holiday season filled with family fun 

and thankful reminders.  As you look ahead to 

2024 and to all the new and exciting adventures 

the new year brings, I hope that Warrick 

County 4-H is one adventure that fills you with 

great anticipation.    

Get Enrolled for 2024... 
Please know that enrolling by January 15th is 

vital for communication.  After January 15th we 

will no longer pull inactive member reports 

(those enrolled in 2022-2023, but have not 

enrolled in 2023-2024) for communication.  4-H 

enrollment is an easy 2-step process.  To be 

included in all future communication, please 

visit v2.4honline.com and enroll today.  If you 

need enrollment help, visit our website at 

https://extension.purdue.edu/warrick and click 

on the 4-H page.  Here you will also be able to 

view the Clover Gazette Newsletter at your 

fingertips and be kept in the loop of all the 

opportunities and changes for the new 

programming year.  Be sure to follow us on 

Facebook at Warrick County 4-H too!   

Enrolling in 4-H…Easy as 1…2 ! ! 
1. Complete 

enrollment via the 4‐

H Online Enrollment 

system-see website 

for help 

v2.4honline.com 
 

2. Pay annual 4‐H Program Fee 

$5.00 for Mini 4-H (Grades K - 2) 

$30.00 for 4-H (Grades 3-12) 

The Warrick County 

Clover Gazette 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

ENROLLMENT 
DEADLINE 

JANUARY 15th 
Extension Office Closed 
Jan. 1st New Year’s Day 
Jan. 15th MLK Jr Day 
Feb. 19th President’s Day 
 
Fair Board Meeting  
Jan. 8th – 6 PM 
Feb. 12th – 6 PM 
 
Center Board Meeting 
Jan. 8th – 7 PM 
Feb. 12th – 7 PM 
 
4-H Council Meeting 
Jan. 16th – 7 PM 
Feb. 20th – 7 PM  
 
Achievement Banquet 
Feb. 10th - 6 PM 
 
Porkchop Dinner 
Mar. 16th – 5 PM 
 

https://extension.purdue.edu/warrick
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Warrick Warriors met in 

November.  They made an ornament 

tree to donate to the Christmas 

Raffle.  Demonstrations were given on 

model crafts and German Shepherd dogs.  In December, the club won a trophy for 

their float, assisted children with crafts, and served food at the Elberfeld parade 

and celebration.  Their next meetings are Jan. 14th and Feb. 11th. 

Community Builders meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month @ 6:30 PM at 

the Chandler Community Center. 

Degonia meets @ the Alcoa Building at 1 PM on Jan. 14th and Feb. 18th. 

Warrick Wranglers First Meeting will be Jan. 8th at 6:30 PM in the Alcoa 

Building and every first Monday of the month following through August. 

MINI-H will have its first meeting Feb. 13th at 5 PM in the Alcoa 

Building. 

Warrick STEM meetings will be held the second Thursday of the month 6:00-

7:15 PM in the Diamond Room at the Newburgh Public Library on Bell Road. Some 

meetings may be held at alternate locations and/or alternate dates for the 

2023/2024 year.  Contact Katherine Bush (812-629-5515) or Katie Kelle (812-453-

9153) for updated information. 

Dayville at the Crossing will meet Dec. 20th & Jan. 18th at 6:30 PM and Feb 

11th @ 2:30PM at the Alcoa Building. 
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Paradise meets on the 3rd Monday of every month from 6-7:30 PM at the 

Newburgh Public Library Bell Road.  In November: Club Members and parents 

completed a community food drive shopping event to benefit the Newburgh Food 

Pantry. The club members and parents donated funds and the club matched the 

funds dollar-for-dollar to raise almost $250 that was used for the shopping event. 

December: The Club Members and parents participated in the 77th Annual 

Boonville Christmas Parade, winning the Most Unique Entry.   In December: The 

Club Members completed an annual Angel tree shopping event for a boy and girl. 

The Club Members selected clothing items, games and toys. The shopping event 

was followed up with a pizza party!

 

  



4 | P a g e  
 
 

 

  TRACTOR will meet Jan. 21st & Feb. 18th from 1-3 PM at 

the 4-H Fairgrounds. 

RABBIT   will meet Jan. 21st & March 17th at 2:30 PM in the 

Alcoa Building.  All new and interested 4-Hers are welcome 

to attend.  Join our Facebook Group – Warrick County 4-

H Rabbit Club for the latest announcements.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Megan Harris at 812-706-4330. 

ROBOTICS meets Jan. 4th at Zion UCC Church 10 

W 1st Street in Newburgh from 6-7:30 PM 

***SAVE THE DATE! ***  

 The Annual Pork Chop Dinner is 

scheduled for March 16th in the Alcoa Building.  Be 

on the lookout for more information in the next 

newsletter.  

 

SLIDE SHOW PHOTOS 

At the 2024 Fair, the Elizabeth Rudolph 

Memorial TV will again be set up and 

display the Warrick County 4-H year-in-

review slide show.  Please submit 

pictures that are taken after August 

2023 for consideration.  Group or 

action shots are preferred to individual 

pictures.  Pictures can be submitted to 

Anita Susott at swsusott@aol.com 

mailto:swsusott@aol.com
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My Record of 4-H Achievement 

Record of achievement, white card, achievement card, office copy, 
achievement record, 4-H log...  No matter what you call it, don't forget to 
keep track of all the things you are doing!  Write down 4-H activities, 
community service, school activities, family trips, etc.  Record what you did, 
what you learned, and what you shared. This card is used for 4-H Trip 
Applications, Achievement Awards, and Scholarships. 
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LIFE SKILLS 
Life skills are developed by participating in 4-H projects, trips, or other 

experiences.  Record the life skills you have developed through 4-H on your Record 

of Achievement and include how you learned it.  Example - I learned time 

management skills by writing down all the tasks associated with my 

project, prioritizing the tasks, and completing the tasks.  
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Application period open for Newborn Safety Device Grant 

The Indiana Department of Homeland Security (IDHS) reopened the application period for 
the Newborn Safety Device Grant. IDHS will provide reimbursement grants to eligible 
entities to purchase a newborn safety device (safe haven boxes) to notify either the 
department of child services or a licensed child placing agency to take custody of a safe 
haven infant.  

IDHS will accept applications until March 31, 2024, and will award grants on a rolling basis 
each month. All projects are required to be completed by June 30, 2024.  

The Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) and instructions on how to apply for the grant 
are on the Newborn Safety Device Grant webpage.  

Eligible organizations include: 

• Fire departments (including volunteer departments) 
• Hospitals 
• Units of local government (county, cities, towns, townships) 
• Non-Profit organizations (501 (c) (3)) 
• Emergency Medical Service (EMS) providers 

Eligible locations include:  

• Hospitals 
• Facilities, fire department and EMS stations 
• Volunteer fire departments 

Applicants are eligible to apply for grant funding in an amount not to exceed $10,000. 
Additional information is in the NOFO.  

Prior to submitting an application for this funding opportunity, applicants must meet the 
registration requirement below: 

1. Be registered as a supplier with the state of Indiana 
2. Be registered as a bidder with the state of Indiana 

Detailed information regarding state of Indiana supplier and bidder registration are provided 
in the NOFO and should be reviewed and followed to ensure these requirements have been 

satisfied. 
For more information, submit your questions to the Grant Management support ticket. 

  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmluLmdvdi9kaHMvZ3JhbnRzLW1hbmFnZW1lbnQvZ3JhbnRzLW1hbmFnZW1lbnQvbmV3Ym9ybi1zYWZldHktZGV2aWNlLWdyYW50Lz91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMwOTA4LjgyMjg5MTcxIn0.s3ikvaxCGVYHOsQ0zNbum9gAhA1iBvuTFK40M7ccCS8/s/823877679/br/225522526916-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmluLmdvdi9kaHMvZ3JhbnRzLmh0bT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMwOTA4LjgyMjg5MTcxIn0.oG8PlAnkGUcjoxc5Zt1EDQPm9ia1-q6TJ004n7klJtk/s/823877679/br/225522526916-l
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 Classes will be held at Ivy Tech Community College, Evansville 
Campus in Room 107. Classes will run on Monday Evenings (5 
pm – 8 pm) with two Tuesday evening classes to account for 
holiday closures. Classes begin January 16th, and complete no 
later than April 22nd. Class size is limited!  For more information 
contact Amanda @ Vanderburgh County Extension:  
bradshaa@purdue.edu or 812-435-5287  

mailto:bradshaa@purdue.edu
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